
The PTA would like to continue with our Christmas 
Shop for children in school. Please could you donate 
new or nearly new items for men, women, boys and 
girls to help stock the shop? Examples of these could 
be shower gels, smellies, toys in good condition,  
colouring books, pens, chocolates, sweets, trinkets, 
unwanted jewellery or adult books. Please send your 
donations to the school office by Friday 30th 
November. Thank you. 


